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Please take 4 minutes to watch the video at the link below to understand why I am in favour of 
The Waste Avoidance and Resource Recovery Amendment (Plastics Reduction) Bill 2021 that 
would phase out single-use plastics, polystyrene packaging, products containing plastic 
microbeads and other plastic products harmful to the environment and all animals in the sea and 
on land. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iO3SA4YyEYU 


